
 

Supriyo Kumar Chakraborty, the Founder & CEO of SA Associates, is a distinguished 
figure in Education, Career, and Image Consultancy. With over 25 years of experience, 
his knowledge and expertise in global procedures have contributed to individual and 
corporate excellence. He has earned a ‘Quality in Business’ certificate from the 
International Trade Council and previously served as the Chief Education Officer at the 
Russian Embassy for 12 years. He’s a member of prestigious global associations, a 
prolific author, and a well-traveled individual. His diverse skills and accomplishments 
make him a respected figure in education, consultancy, literature, and travel. 
 
The vision of SA Associates is to expand and empower people’s options, especially 
students who aspire to study abroad and achieve prosperity. Our mission includes 
handling foreign candidates’ admission to educational establishments, promoting 
international cooperation, implementing new educational projects, and upgrading 
educational standards. 

SA Associates offers a wide range of services, including immigration assistance for 
Canada, Australia, and New Zealand, work and study permits for various countries, 
visitor visas, interview tips, airport pickup, accommodation arrangements, and 
comprehensive A-2-Z service. We assist with admission to colleges and universities 
abroad, provide guidance on scholarships and course selection, help with obtaining 
student visas, and offer expert assistance for immigrant visas.  

We also facilitate collaborations between students and universities, as well as offer 
language support in various languages. We prioritize personalized support, a 24/7 
hotline, and ensure clients’ needs are met from start to finish. 

SA Associates addresses the aspiration gap among Bangladeshi students who desire to 
study abroad due to limitations in the domestic education system. We bridge this gap by 
offering comprehensive guidance, connecting students with suitable institutions, and 
assisting them through the entire process of studying abroad. 
 


